
THE LOS ANGELES SCIENCE FANTASY SOCIETY and THE TRANS-ATLANTIC FAN FUND

take great and mutual pleasure in bringing to Los Angeles the ninth TAFF 
winner to cross the Atlantic:

ARTHUR THOMSON
He will be the especial guest at the next meeting of LASFS, on Thursday, 
2? August 196h, at 8:00 p.m. LASFS meets every Thursday at 8 in Silverlock 
Playground at the base of Silver Lake, corner of Silvetlake and Van Pelt 
Boulevards, in central Los Angeles. From the Hollywood Freeway drive north 
on Silverlake Boulevard to the playground, which is to your left as the 
road turns to climb a hill. Visitors are always welcome.

Atom will be in the Los Angeles area from early that day until the after
noon of Tuesday, 1 September, when he will leave for Oakland with Bruce 
and Dian Pelz. If you would like to meet him during that time, contact 
Pelz, Ellik, or Lewis through the address below.

You are invited to an open party in Atom's honour to be held at the home 
of Ron Ellik and Al Lewis, 1825 Greenfield Avenue, Los Angeles, 90025, on 
Saturday, 29 August 196h, from 7:00 p.m. on. 1825 is three blocks east of 
the corner of Sepulveda and Santa Monica Boulevards; if you come via the 
San Diego Freeway, take the Santa Monica Boulevard exit and head east; 
cross Sepulveda bearing to the right, to take "little" Santa Monica, the 
workroad. Three blocks past Sepulveda is Greenfield; turn right (south) 
three doors to 1825. The phdne number is R73-6321. Your hosts invite you 
to bring your own bottle or what you will, drag along the wife or girl
friend, and prepare to party on to morning.

A group of fans will take Atom to Disneyland on Monday, 31 August; if you'd 
like to become one of the party, contact the above.

This year's World SF Converition, Atom's goal, is being held in Oakland at 
the Hotel Leamington, corner of 19th and Franklin Streets. Convention 
attendance costs $3, and rooms at the Leamington start at $9 per night. 
For membership, write to The Pacificon II Committee, P 0 Box 261, Fairmont 
Station, El Cerrito, California. Convention dates are R-5-6-7 September. 
Guests of honor are Ed Hamilton and Leigh Brackett, and Fan Guest of Honor 
is Forrest J. Ackerman.


